
From: Laurel Hines <laulehines@gmail.com> 

Date: April 12, 2015 at 10:59:25 AM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: Re SB716 

 

Please submit this urging to the committee that they not hold a work session on this bill. The 

testimony seemed predominantly against the bill at the hearing. Please don’t waste Senate 

legislators time on this bad bill, which would be bad for our land use planning system and our 

communities.  

 

Laurel Hines, Salem, Oregon 
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